
COMMANDER, FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT 
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96850-4982 

JUN 1 5 2010 

Dear Mr. Lawson, 

Congratulations on your graduation from the Pacific Leadership Academy's Senior 
Leaders Program. This program completed over a nine-month period, developed your core 
leadership and management competencies. Your thesis on social networking illustrated 
your new insights into leveraging technology in the service of our community. 

Your hard work, dedication, and professionalism in completing this program reflects 
well on yourself and the Fourteenth District. Congratulations again on a job well done. 

Sincerely, 

tephen E. M ing 
Rear Admiral, U. S. Coast Guar 

Mr. Ervin B. Lawson 
Commander (dt) 
Fourteenth Coast Guard District 
300 Ala Moana Boulevard 
Honolulu, HI 96850-4982 


